
CITY OF ROMULUS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

DECEMBER 23, 2024, at 6:45 PM 

The Romulus City Council will hold a public hearing, in accordance with Public 
Act 255 of 1978 (“Commercial Redevelopment Act”) on Monday, December 23, 
2024, at 6:45 p.m. at the Romulus City Hall in the Council Chambers, 11111 
Wayne Road, Romulus, MI 48174, to discuss and hear any objections to the 
creation of a commercial development district comprising of the following 
parcel(s) seeking a tax abatement: 

• 80 040 99 0003 008 
 

In accordance with said Act, any owner(s) of all real property within the proposed 
commercial redevelopment district, resident, or taxpayer shall be afforded an 
opportunity to be hear on the establishment of the commercial redevelopment 
district. 
The public is invited to attend this public hearing and express their comments or 
ask questions.  Information will be available for viewing at City Hall between 8:00 
AM and 4:00 PM Monday through Friday.  Written comments will be received by 
the Romulus City Clerk at 11111 Wayne Road, Romulus, MI 48174, no later than 
12:00 PM on the day of the above meeting. 

 

Ellen Craig-Bragg, City Clerk 

City of Romulus 

Publish: December 12, 2024 
 

 


